Dear DONOR,

I’m writing you today to ask you to send in a gift to help a person on the edge of being evicted from their home.

Here’s what’s happening.  Right now there are people who are about to be evicted because they can’t pay rent.  COVID assistance money has run out, inflation has increased rents, and people are short of cash at the end of the month.

Will you please send a gift today to help one person who is about to be evicted?

Your gift will help a person facing eviction be able to stay in their home – and not have to be kicked out – by providing short term rental assistance.

It’s urgent that you help right away.  If a person facing eviction doesn’t receive the help they need, then they will be kicked out.  They will have to find a new place to live, their credit will be affected, and some folks end up living on the street because they have no place else to go.

You care about people who are being faced with eviction.  And you know it’s not right that anyone in our country should have to be in this position.

Your gift will provide short-term rental assistance that will mean a person is not kicked out of their home – that they can stay in the same place and live in peace.  Your gift will also support all the work of ORG NAME.

Please, while you’re reading my email, would you click here to send in a gift?  You’ll love knowing that you helped a person on the verge of being kicked out of their home.  

Sincerely,


